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Mscheibmeir@ localaccess.com

Wellington Heights Hearing Feb.4, 2019Subject:

Mark Scheibmeir

Hearing Examiner

City of Olympia

Dear Marlç

I am writing in support of the very long letter that Dan Leahy sent to you (dated January 30) stating a long list of

concerns over the conduct of the processing of the Wellington Heights subdivision proposal. ln particular, I find it

absurd that City staff in their report addendum for the February 4 hearing can show a future road connection to Decatur

Street going through Mrs. Johnson's property when as far as I know she has no intention of aliowing such a

development. I already made additionalcomments ¡n my e-mailto Paula Smith dated January 8 do will not repeat them

here other than to say they for the most part continue to be unaddressed, particularly the absence of any seríous

analysis of construction traffic impacts.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Toy, Party of Record

1527 Fern Street SW

Olympia, WA 98502
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